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Thank you to  Nucor Steel and their 2,000 employees for the generous $100,000 gift to the One SC Relief Fund! Nucor 
has always been a special part of the South Carolina family and they proved that once again stepping up to help the 
neediest people of our state.
 
Because of donations from corporate partners like Nucor, alongside donations big and small from everyday South 
Carolinians we have been able to raise over $800,000, to help those touched by Hurricane Matthew return home. 
Let’s continue to show what neighbors helping neighbors looks like in SC, visit www.onescfund.org and make a 
donation today! #TeamSC #OneSC
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